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Memorandum 

To: Members, Texas Senate 
 Members, Texas House of Representatives 
 
From: Harrison Keller, Ph.D. 
 
Date: May 1, 2024 
 
Subject:  Report on Non-Transferable Credit and Courses Taken at Public 

Two-Year Colleges 

In accordance with Texas Education Code Sections 51.4033 and 51.4034, 
please find below a link to the 2024 report on non-transferable credit and 
courses taken at public two-year colleges. 

SB 25 Report on Non-Transferable Credit - March 2024 (texas.gov) 

Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any 
additional information, do not hesitate to contact John Wyatt in THECB 
External Relations at 512-427-6111 or john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov.  

https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/reports/data/sb-25-report-on-non-transferable-credit-march-2024/
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